Members of Stapleford Twinning Association last met for a pre-Christmas social in early December 2019. 
Since then, all local events, including a French breakfast planned for early 2020 have been cancelled. The Twinning Weekend scheduled for May 2020 when Stapleford would have received it French visitors was postponed until May 2021, but this too will not take place due to the current pandemic. 
In June, members of the Association were shocked and deeply saddened by the sudden and untimely death of Rose Humberstone. For many years she and her family had belonged to STA. Rose had been a very enthusiastic committee member and her children participated in the Youth Exchange.
In November, a brief AGM was held on Zoom.
I hope for better things in the year to come!
Jackie Bow
Chairman, STA
March 2021
 

